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Kanawaki Environmental Site 
Assessment Video available online 

 
(Kahnawake – 22, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2018) The 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) is advising the 
community that the Kanawaki Golf Club Environmental Site 
Assessment Report that was presented to Kanawaki Lot 
Holders is now available for viewing in video form at 
www.kanawakilease.com. 
 
On October 25, 2018, representatives from the MCK's 
Environment Protection Office presented the results of the 
Assessment and the method used to carry it out. The entire 
presentation was recorded for public viewing on the Kanawaki 
Lease website. 
 
Additionally, answers to questions raised at the Lot Holder 
meeting are also available for viewing on the website at 
www.kanawakilease.com/consultation. 
 
For further information, please contact Ratsénhaienhs Carl 
Horn at 450-632-7500. 
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